
 

 

 

Our Ref: 160185-CAPE-LTR-001 
 
February and April 2017 
 
Dear Resident / Business owner 
 
 
Re: Western Power asset upgrade – installation of 2  x High Voltage 
Underground power cables. 
 
CAPE has been engaged by Western Power to install new power cables in the 
verge adjacent to your property; the majority of the installation will be done 
using horizontal directional drilling minimizing disruption to residents, 
businesses and the public in general. 
 
For additional information please visit http://www.nedlands.wa.gov.au/ 
 
 
Any queries or concerns please call the number below. 
 
Thank you in advance for your cooperation. 
 
 
Kind regards and stay Safe,  

 

Brian Burns 

Project Manager 

Mob: 0404 842 231 

 

Cape Utilities 
ABN: 13 009 437 512 
ACN: 009 437 512 
 
16 Kalamunda Rd 
South Guildford, Perth 6055 
 
PO Box 3039 
Bassendean, WA 6942 
 
Phone (08) 9272 0100 
Fax (08) 9272 0199 
 


